
Justice Minister Kamikawa received a courtesy visit from H.E. Mr. Mikhail 

Galuzin, the Ambassador of the Russian Federation to Japan on May 15, 2018. 

 

On Tuesday, May 15, 2018, Justice Minister Kamikawa received a courtesy visit from 

H.E. Mr. Mikhail Galuzin, the Ambassador of the Russian Federation to Japan. An 

overview of the visit is as follows. 

 

Minister Kamikawa welcomed Ambassador Galuzin and stated that she would like to 

further enhance the cooperative relationship in legal affairs administration between the 

two countries. Minister Kamikawa further called for high-level participation in, and 

support from Russia for, the United Nations Congress on Crime Prevention and 

Criminal Justice that is to be held in Kyoto in April 2020. 

 

Justice Minister Kamikawa receives courtesy visit from H.E. Mr. Galuzin 

 

Ambassador Galuzin agreed on the necessity to strengthen cooperation in legal affairs 

administration. 

 

Justice Minister Kamikawa exchanges views with H.E. Mr. Galuzin 

 


